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Del Ciampo, Joseph

From: Shaleem Samar Yaqoob <shaleem@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 3:42 PM
To: Rules Committee
Subject: Comment on Proposed Rule 8.4 (7)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I write to offer a comment on the new proposed Rule 8.4 (7). After reviewing the proposed rule, I consider it to 
be vague and ambiguous with the potential to impinge upon protected speech. My fear is that adopting this rule 
would adversely affect the open and candid exchange of ideas in the legal community and ultimately interfere 
with the quality of representation we offer our clients. For these reasons, I respectfully request the Rules 
Committee to reject this proposed rule. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Shaleem Yaqoob 
Juris # 438677 
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